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 Text of the D.O. Letter dated 11.3.2012 addressed to
Selvi ] Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu by
Dr. Manmohan Singh, Hon’ble Prime Minister of India in reply
to the letter dated 7.3.2012 written by Selvi ] Jayalalithaa,
Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to Dr. Manmohan Singh,
Hon’ble Prime Minister of India.

“Thank you for your letter of March 7% about private visits to Tamil
Nadu by Sri Lankan VIPs and other dignitaries.

I am asking our authorities to bea; your views in mind when they
handle such visits in future and to share such information as they may
have about such visits with the Government of Tamil Nadu
beforehand.”
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~ Issued by: Director, Information - Public Relations, Chennai-9.
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